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Comments: motorized access to the Burn

 

Dear Clearwater Forest Planning Team,

 

I'm sending this note to ask you as land use planners to please prevent motorized access to the proposed Great

Burn Wilderness. This area has been on the short list for wilderness designation for a long time and it's only our

lawmakers inability to pass wilderness legislation that keeps it from gaining this crucial protection.  It's such a

beautiful and unique area enjoyed by so many hikers, future generations deserve to be enchanted and enriched

by this place as we have been.  Allowing motorized access will make it that much harder to gain wilderness

protection in the future.  Please hold the line on protection and prevent the area from being degraded.  

 

Thank you so much for your consideration.

 

Sincerely,

 

James Roach

(Missoula resident and longtime lover of the Burn) 

 


